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EDWARDSVILLE - The Edwardsville Municipal Band is excited to announce its 
upcoming concert, "From the Big Screen," taking place on Thursday, August 3, at 8 P.
M. on the Cleaon Etzkorn Bandstand at City Park, which was postponed last week due 
to the heat.



Under the baton of co-conductor Dr. John Korak, the Edwardsville Municipal Band will 
transport the audience into the captivating worlds of cinema as the band showcases 
themes from timeless classics such as Harry Potter, Jurassic World, Superman, and 
many more.

"We are thrilled to present a celebration of the indelible musical contributions that have 
graced our favorite films. The program is sure to resonate with audiences of all 
generations," said Mark Haun, trombone player and board member.

Concessions available during the event will directly benefit Hope Rescues, a 501c3 
nonprofit charity founded in 2005 to help save dogs from animal control facilities and 
rehome them into our community.

For more information about the Edwardsville Municipal Band and its upcoming events, 
please visit them on Facebook, Instagram, or on the City of Edwardsville website.


